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Mary Curran

From: Ministers Office <Minister-Transport@corr.cloud.gov.ie>
Sent: Tuesday 28 February 2023 12:37

To: finoff@dublincity.ie

Subject: Ref: TTAS-MO-00947-2023

Our Ref: TTAS-MO-00947-2023
Dear Ms. Curran ,

On behalf of the Minister for Transport, Eamon Ryan, T.D., I wish to thank you for
your email regarding Ballymun Social Regeneration Fund, the contents of which have
been noted. The reference to Minister Ryan's "Departments” is not defined - can you
broaden the explanation please?

With best wishes,

Amanda Corley

Private Secretary to Minister Ryan

The Minister is a Designated Public Official under the Regulation of Lobbying Act, 2015 (details
available on www.lobbying.ie)
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